
hello
Regarding 

Application Number: 
DA2019/1260

I am opposed to the density of the development 
There is not adequate parking- double garage should be the requirement 
There are too many trees being cut
The development is not consistent with the requirements of north Avalon residents creating 
more congestion 
Too many cars to fit on the street
Please review the plans
Hannah Richmond 
Tasman road north Avalon 

Sent from my iPhone

Sent: 10/02/2020 9:35:29 PM
Subject: Application Number: DA2019/1260


